From:

DoNotReply@escribemeetings.com on behalf of eSCRIBE Notification

<DoNotReply@escribemeetings.com>

Sent:

Monday, June 18, 2018 3:15 PM

To:

Ryan Morhart

Subject:

eSCRIBE Task Alert: Motion Arising from the Motion to Postpone to the June 14, 2018 Committee of the Whole meeting the 1199 Government Street - Application for a

Permanent Change to Hours of Service for a Food Primary License (0302087) Earl's

Restauran...

This is an automated task reminder from eScribe.

A Task has been assigned to you does not have a due date.

Meeting: VCC_Jun14_2018

Agenda Item: Motion Arising from the Motion to Postpone to the June 14, 2018 Committee of the Whole meeting the 1199 Government Street - Application for a Permanent Change to Hours of Service for a Food Primary License (0302087) Earl's Restaurant (Downtown)

Due Date: None

Task Description:

That Council direct staff that all future liquor licence applications include a letter from the Police Department attached to the report.

To view the task, please click here.

Please complete the task as soon as possible. Thank you.

From:

Monday, August 27, 2018 5:17 PM

Sent: To:

Ryan Morhart

Subject:

Oppose the Application for a Permanent Change to a Liquor Primary Liquor Licence in

Yates Street Tapehouse

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am a resident in 728 Yates Street. I oppose the application. As a resident across the street, the noise of the Yates Street Taphouse is already an annoyance. I am afraid of the extension of the time selling alcohol in the Taphouse will make longer noise. It is not only a noise issue, but also alcohol can increase the chance of violence happened when people get drunk.

Please do NOT disclose my email address and name.

Thank you.

From:

Kathy Kay <director@victoriafilmfestival.com>

Sent:

Thursday, August 23, 2018 9:13 AM

To:

Ryan Morhart

Subject:

759 Yates St. application for permanent Liquor Licence change

To: Manager, Permits & Inspections,

Thank you for the opportunity to express my opinion regarding the Notice of Application for a Permanent Change to a Liquor Primary Liquor Licence at 759 Yates Street.

I am opposed to the change.

I see no positive benefit to the neighbourhood and only an increased probability of detriment. I believe that when there was a bar at the Douglas Hotel with such an early start time that it was a concern to the community and downtown. Do we need to encourage 'the free breakfast with your first beer' clientele? I see this change as enabling more people who have an addiction, alongside the possibility that others will join in if we make this socially acceptable again by signalling that it's okay for restaurants and bars to begin serving so early in the day.

Kind regards, Kathy

Kathy Kay
Festival Director
Victoria Film Festival
1215 Blanshard St., Victoria, B.C., Canada V8W 3J4
p) 250 389 0444 f) 250 389 0406
c) 250 884 3121



Feast Food Film June 14 - 16 Movie Under the Maltworks Free B Film Festival Fridays & Saturdays in August Art of the Cocktail October 13, 2018 FilmCan October - January

www.victoriafilmfestival.com

follow us on:

twitter: VicFilmFestival facebook: VictoriaFilmFestival

From: Sent:

To:

Ryan Morhart

Subject:

Liquor Control Licensing Branch

Hi there,

I live at 819 Yates street and I am in favour of the Yates Street Taphouse expanding its license to 9am.

Best,

Rachel Conconi

From:

Robert Gallagher

Sent:

Sunday, August 26, 2018 9:01 AM

To: Cc:

Ryan Morhart Christy Gallagher

Subject:

749 Yates Liquor Licence Change Application

I am the co-owner of unit 703 at 728 Yates St and am opposed to the change because it will result in additional noise and congestion in the busy morning hours.

Robert J Gallagher

Sent from my mobile